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NDCF WELCOMES SAUTER AND SALANDER 
 

Bismarck, ND— Judy Sauter and Robin Salander have joined the staff of the North Dakota Community 
Foundation (NDCF).   
 
Sauter is the organization’s new Database Manager and is based out of NDCF’s Bismarck office.  She 
graduated from the University of North Dakota and has previously worked at North Dakota’s Gateway to 
Science and the Bismarck-Mandan Development Association.  She will be responsible for developing and 
maintaining NDCF’s donor-focused database systems in collaboration with staff to support the charitable work 
of the organization. 
 
Salander is an Office Assistant for NDCF’s office in Larimore, North Dakota.  She received her bachelor’s 
degree from the University of North Dakota and previously worked as a Registered Nurse and an elementary 
school teacher.  Salander will assist with organization, reporting, and other administrative tasks of the Larimore 
office, which supports communities, donors, and funds in eastern North Dakota. 
 
The North Dakota Community Foundation was organized in 1976 as a public, non-profit tax-exempt 
corporation which receives and distributes charitable funds to support a wide range of programs which benefit 
North Dakotans and their communities. NDCF currently administers over $120 million in over 850 individual 
charitable funds, including 69 community foundations and over 200 scholarships for North Dakota youth.  It has 
offices in Bismarck, Dickinson, Larimore, and Wahpeton, North Dakota. 
 
For further information, contact Kevin Dvorak at (701) 222-8349 or visit www.ndcf.net. 
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